
 

 

19th July 2022 

2022-23 Class Updates  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Wow, what a hot few days. First, I would just like to say how amazing all our children have been in 
this extreme heat – determined, resilient and always ready for an ice pop! Thank you for your trust 
in us to keep your child(ren) safe and keep them hydrated. Let us hope that we do not have a 
repeat of those temperatures on a school day any time soon.  

Below you will find a slightly amended version of our staffing next year.  

Year Group Proposed Teacher(s) Proposed Support Staff 

Reception Miss Chloe Bottomley 
 

Miss Lindsay Clegg 
Mrs Katherine Barraclough 
Mr Ruth Eatherley (Friday) 

Year 1 Miss Hannah Bianchi Mrs Debbie Holgate (morning) 
Mrs Rebecca Knapton   

Year 2 Mrs Allison Deighton Mrs Annie Khatoon 
 

Year 3 Mr Callum Morris Miss Rosie Bick 
 

Year 4 Mrs Saleha Hollingsworth  
 

 

Year 5 Mr Tom Andrews   
 

Year 6 Mrs Jane Mellor Mrs Marie Hoyle  
Ms Ruth Eatherley 

As I shared previously, we are delighted with our ‘staffing line up’ for next academic year – it is an 
extremely strong team and I am sure that our new Support Assistants will be welcomed with open 
arms. We will also be welcoming Mr Paul Costello to Bowling Green Academy at points during the 
week – he will support our caretaking, maintenance and health and safety management. We have 
a further (very exciting) job vacancy at the moment for a Sports Co-ordinator – please do share it 
with anyone who may be interested.  

Regarding classrooms, please find further details on the following page. Children will enter and exit 
school using the routes outlined.  

Finally, once again, a great big thank you for all your wonderful support this year.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard, Principal 

 
 

 

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/employment-opportunities/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Classrooms, and entrance/exit points for 2022-23  

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/

